
From: Brad Malamud  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 10:34 AM 
To: Brad Malamud ; Cabral, Victor <CabralV@san-clemente.org>; Duncan, 
Chris <DuncanC@san-clemente.org>; Elizabeth A. Mitchell <emitchell@bwslaw.com>; Enmeier, 
Mark <EnmeierM@san-clemente.org>; Hall, Andy <HallA@san-clemente.org>; Knoblock, Steve 
<KnoblockS@san-clemente.org>; Campagnolo, Laura <CampagnoloL@san-clemente.org>; Loeffler, 
Rick <LoefflerR@san-clemente.org>; Ruth Martin  
Cc: C. Jayden Smith <cjsmith@picketfencemedia.com>;  
Subject: Failure to post my letters including correct and cure 

 
the city began posting letters to council and yet my correcting care letter was not posted online for 
the public. Why? It appears to be the policy that letters to the cat to the city will be posted. Well 
mine was sent before the agenda was created, it was directed at the specific agenda item that is 
included Because of item 10 C’s illegal decision to prohibit the public from speaking to each item on 
the agenda, which is a violation of the government code. 

 
this new item has a staff report, which does not indicate who wrote the staff report. This is again 

against city policy, which has always provided the Author of a staff report. 
 

Finally, I’d like to point out that it appears that the staff report was written by the city attorney, and 
the statement by her that all items on the calendar calendar are a single item is not supported by 
case, law, statutory law, or even an interpretation by her. 

 
I ask you to post my letter ASAP. 

 
I ASK council members to revert to policy 1201-11 before the 10-c changes. 

 
I ask this be done to avoid unnecessary and expensive litigation which the city will lose. 

 
Brad Malamud 
Sent from my gmail account: 




